
  
  
  
  
  

 
City Offers Residential Land for Sale at Lena 

City Manager Rod Swope Announces the Sale of 11 Residential Lots in the 
South Lena Subdivision 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
June 15, 2010 
 
City Manager Rod Swope announced today that 11 residential lots in the City’s 
South Lena Subdivision will go on the market starting Wednesday, June 16, 
2010. “The City recognizes there has long been a need for additional building lots 
in Juneau and we are pleased to offer residential lots for sale to help satisfy that 
demand,” said Swope. The lots will be sold by sealed competitive bid. 
 
The lots range in size from approximately ¾ of an acre to approximately 1½ 
acres with access via Point Lena Loop Road and Ocean View Drive. City 
financing will be available. 
 
Starting Wednesday, the land sale brochure, bid form and other information will 
be available online at the City’s website at www.juneau.org, under “News Items.” 
Brochures and bid forms will also be available at City Hall. Sealed bids will be 
accepted through 4:30 p.m. August 4, 2010. 
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Contact: 
Cynthia Johnson, Deputy Land Manager, 586-0224 
cynthia_johnson@ci.juneau.ak.us 
 

http://www.juneau.org/
mailto:cynthia_johnson@ci.juneau.ak.us

